1924

DILHORNE PARISH COUNCIL

The Gables, 504 Weston Road,
Stoke-on-Trent, ST3 6QD

Telephone: 01782 698509/07811 879627
Email: clerk@dilhorne.staffslc.gov.uk
Website: www.dilhorneparishcouncil.co.uk

Chair of the Council: Mr David Bateman Parish Clerk: Mrs Lynn Cantlay

NO MEETING TOOK PLACE ON
17™ DECEMBER 2019
AS NOT QUORATE

AS THERE WAS NO URGENT BUSINESS ON THE
AGENDA NO NEW DATE WAS ARRANGED.

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD ON

TUESDAY 21°" JANUARY 2020
AT 7.30PM

Date 21 January 2020


http://www.dilhorneparishcouncil.co.uk/

